
Our GuideStar rating also has 
been verified this month once 
again as Platinum. GuideStar 
connects donors and grantmakers 
to non-profit organizations. 
GuideStar is the world’s largest 
source of information on nonprofit 

organizations. Their mission is 
to revolutionize philanthropy by 
providing information that advances 
transparency, enables users to make 
better decisions, and encourages 
charitable giving. GuideStar is a 
501(c)(3) public charity.

https://www.guidestar.org/profile/52-2455871

Then the angel said to them, “Do not be afraid, for 
behold, I bring you good tidings of great joy which will 
be to all people. For there is born to you this day in the 
city of David a Savior, who is Christ the Lord. And this 
will be the sign to you: You will find a Babe wrapped 

in swaddling clothes, lying in a manger.” And suddenly 
there was with the angel a multitude of the heavenly host 
praising God and saying: “Glory to God in the highest. 

And on earth peace, goodwill toward men!”
-Luke 2:10-13

Updated Status with Charity Navigator and GuideStar
Good news from Charity 
Navigator – they have upgraded 
our rating from three stars to the 
highest-level four stars. 
		  Charity Navigator is a 
site that provides free access to 
data, tools, and resources to guide 
philanthropic decision-making. 

Charity Navigator helps millions of people take action 
and support the causes they 
care about by connecting 
them to the best charities 
that align with their 
passions and values. 
 
 https://www.charitynavigator.org/ein/522455871
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We at Silver Valley Fuller Center For 
Housing send our very sincere wishes to 
all  of you for a lovely Christmas Season 

honoring the birth of Jesus Christ.

The First Noel, the Angels did say
Was to certain poor shepherds in fields as they lay

In fields where they lay keeping their sheep
On a cold winter’s night that was so deep

Noel, Noel, Noel, Noel
Born is the King of Israel!

They looked up and saw a star
Shining in the East beyond them far
And to the earth it gave great light

And so it continued both day and night
Noel, Noel, Noel, Noel

Born is the King of Israel!



Silver Hills Craft Fair
Linda Amonson and Kathy McPeak volunteered to work the Fuller Center’s booth at the Silver Hills Craft Fair held 
November 5th and 6th in Osburn. Kathy organized the donations we received from numerous businesses across 
the Silver Valley and Coeur d’Alene into baskets and silent auction items. The silent auction items winners will be 
announced after next month’s craft fair at Pinehurst Elementary, Dec. 9th & 10th. Come visit the SVFCH booth at 
the craft fair to bid on the silent auction items! We thank all those who donated to this project.

Ev Clark won the men’s basket Cathy McPeak works the craft fair booth

Jennifer Sieg was the winner of silent auctions #3, #4, & #5

Jen Laeel won the girls basket

Hunter Cameron and Deb Reed won silent 
auction #6



Brian’s Trailer

Cabinets are hung in Brian’s trailer by the Ma’Or group last 
month

The microwave is installed as part 
of the kitchen remodel last month

At this point, all work has come to a halt due to needing 
a plumber to hook up the water in the trailer.  
We are in desperate need of assistance 
from a plumber. If you, or someone you 
know, can help us, please contact Judy at 
208-682-3340 to offer your help.  
	 Once the water is hooked up, we will be able to 
proceed with the final installation of the water heater, 
drywall around the water heater, final painting inside, 
and fixing the stairs and 
porch outside. We are 
hoping to have this work 
completed and have Brian 
moved into the trailer by 
Christmas. We will be 
selling raffle tickets to help 
with Brian’s trailer at the 
Pinehurst Lighting Festival 
Craft Sale December 
9th & 10th at Pinehurst 
Elementary School.

Ellen Peyer won Ellie the elephant.Kathy McPeak organizes SVFCH booth at the Meals on 
Wheels Craft Fair

Brenda Morton won the ladies basket.



Silver Wood Village
All faiths or beliefs are welcome.
12-G0054 208-556-1147

 

We thank these businesses for supporting our newsletter.
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Here’s Help for SVFCH...
I’d like to join the “300 Club” and pledge at least $10 per month for one year. Please note 300 on your check.
•	 Here is my pledge for $ __________ per month for one year.
•	 Here is my gift of $ __________.
•	 I have a house and/or land to donate.
•	 I can make a no-interest loan for $ __________. Please call about working out the details.
•	 I can provide construction materials either discounted or at no cost.
•	 I would like to help with construction and/or committee work. Please call me to help or send a volunteer form.

Name _________________________________________________________ Phone ______________________________

Address ___________________________________________________________________________________________

City _____________________________________________________ State ____________ Zip ____________________

Please return to Silver Valley Fuller Center for Housing, Inc. • P.O. Box 338, Smelterville, ID 83868 • 208-682-3240

Thank You, 
November Donors
You make all things possible! 
Tami & Tom Atkins, George 
& Melody Blalack, Ron and 

Ladonna Boothe, Tom and Connie Fudge, John 
& Marcia Howard, Ilene Huber, Bob Launhardt, 

Jacques & Jan Lemieux, Lee Lewis, Laurie 
Lutz, Daniel McGee, Delbert and Sheila Milam, 

Helen Mitchell, Karen Mitchell, Michael and Carol 
Murray, Pauline Norris, Paulette Ross, Norma 

Seaton, Cary Spoor, Gary Stanley, Linda Ufford, 
Elena Whitman, Winnie Williams, Bob & Laura 

Williamson & Necia Wright.
Brian Canterbury’s Fund

Barbara and Gordon Canterbury, 
Tallis and Trina Blalack

Greater Blessings Fund
Judy and Verne Blalack, Arliss and Susan Blalack, 

Nancy Dahlberg, Lois White

Upcoming Events
Dec. 9th & 10th — Craft Fair  
5pm - 8pm Friday, 8am - 4pm 
Saturday, Pinehurst Elementary School 

Dec. 13th — Board and Committee meetings, 
5:30 PM,  Pinehurst Lions Hall, Pinehurst

Dec. 25th — Christmas

Skippy Striker at Best Little Hair House and Karen 
Mooney at Silver Wood Good Samaritan were 

presented with certificates thanking them for their 
contributions to the SVFCH.

We Are Honored to Receive These Memorials
Lesa Huff 

in Memory of Lynne Cummings
Dr. Keith and Lois Dahlberg 

in Memory of Lynne Cummings
Richard & Joyce Sciuchetti 

In Memory of Lynne Cummings 
Peggy Williams 

In memory of Lynne Cummings
Ellen Arguimbau 

In Memory of Lynne Cummings
Mike and Dan Reasor of Cannon Hill Industries, Inc. 

In Memory of  
Pat Renyon, George White, & Oren Flolo

Pat and Ray Sales 
In memory of George Powell

Judy and Verne Blalack 
In memory of George Powell

Alan & Nancy Larson 
In memory of Helen Bailey

Donald & Carol Williams 
In Memory of Lynne Williams

Arliss & Susan Blalack 
In Memory of Sherm Watts



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

WWIISSHH  
LLIISSTT 

 
We are down to a skeleton crew 

and implore you to help.   
We desperately need a board secretary—
meetings are only once a month on the 2nd 
Tuesday beginning at 5:30 PM and usually last 
about 1½ hours or less. 
Construction Supervisors—need not do the 
labor. 
Construction volunteers to work with the 
Supervisor. 
PR and Fund Raising Chairs 
Newsletter Assistant (see article) 
And others—Call Judy-208-682-3240 & leave a 

message. 
 

 
    

 
“Snikle Fritz”, the winning team, (T. J. Haynes, Chad 

Self, Will Yergler, and Jordan Cochran), enjoy their 
hammer headed golf club prizes crafted by Norm 

Holtz at the SVFCH/Pinehurst Golf Club’s 
Scramble. 

 
Join us at our 24th Annual  
Walk-A-Thon with a new 

registration location in the 
Kellogg Swim Pool parking lot on 

Sept 11. 
Registration Form in this 

newsletter. 

 

 “Praise the Lord, all nations!  

Extol him, all peoples!  

For great is his steadfast love toward us, 

and the faithfulness of the  

Lord endures forever.  

Praise the Lord!”   
 

-Psalm 117


